
Paul   Calabria  
Weddings   in   New   England   

WeddingsinNewEngland@gmail.com  

May   29,   2021  

Zoning   Board   of   Adjustment   Attn:   John   Kieley,   Chair    Temple   Town   Offices   Temple,   NH  
03084   

R e:   Stepping   Stones   Farm   and   Event   Center   

Dear   John:   

I’m   sending   this   letter   on   behalf   of   my   good   friend   Boo   Martin.    Boo   is   an   outstanding  
person,   friend   and   business   owner.    Her   vision   for   Stepping   Stones   is   extraordinary.    I  
have   been   there   several   times   and   I   love   her   vision   of   keeping   it   rural   and   quaint!   

As   an   event   business   owner   myself,   I   have   often   toured   prospective   businesses   like  
Stepping   Stones   Farm   and   Event   Center   in   hopes   of   buying   a   similar   property.    Stepping  
Stones   checks   all   the   boxes   for   an   event   center   and   it   is   my   genuine   hope   that   Boo  
Martin’s   Stepping   Stones   Farm   &   Events   center   is   granted   her   special   zoning   exception.  

Let’s   keep   Stepping   Stones   a   valuable   part   of   Temple’s   community!  

Sincerely,   

Pau�   Calabri�   
Paul   Calabria  

(603)   582-0361  


